Blasm_tzgardI Billie

From: Joe Napoliello [JNapoliello@co.sanmateo.ca.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2003 3:27 PM

To: - bcb@cpuc.ca.gov

Cc: Steve Alms

Subject: Comments on PGE Jefferson-Mantin

Billie,

We have reviewed the maps of the above-ground portion of the proposed PGE- Jefferson-Martin
project for impacts.on the County or County Owned Property. In advance of more detailed
project plans, we can offer the fo}lowing comments.

1. It appears that the widened right -of way would-involve a taking of County property at
our Tower Road facility near the intersection of highways 280 and 92. ‘It would be our
preference that the-propesed right of .way be realigned to eliminate this necessity.

2. The following County roads would be impacted:

Edgewood Road
Crystal Springs Road
Black Mountain Road
Skyline Boulevard

This would require PGE to obtain legal rights to widen its right of way within those
roads. :

It does not appear that the project would impact our communications facilities at Tower
Road, but this is, of course.  subject-to review of more .detailed project design documents.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Joe Napoliello, MAI
Real Property Services
County of San Mateo
650-363-4159




